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From the President – Mark Kubancik 

What a great show!  Several KYANA members and I just attended the AACA Central Fall 

Nationals in East Moline, IL.  The Mississippi Valley Region based in the Quad Cities 

hosted a great show with the Saturday car show inside a new air-conditioned building.  

Sound at all familiar?  Fred Trusty earned a Senior award with his ’77 Cadillac Coupe de 

Ville and I earned an HPOF original badge for my ’86 Pontiac Parisienne.  At judges’ 

breakfast on show day Jeff Brown received his judging award for 10 judging credits.  Congratulations Jeff! 

Last month I shared how we were contacted by a local church needing 

a car to display in their atrium.  Jane Burke was kind enough to loan 

her ’65 Mustang for a month-long display.  Along the same vein, I was 

contacted several months ago by a lady involved with a meeting taking 

place in Louisville.  She had found KYANA on the internet and was 

seeking a late ‘20’s/early ‘30’s car for a photo opportunity.  The 

meeting topic was an obscure (to me!) TV series titled “Miss Fisher’s 

Murder Mysteries”.  Seems that the heroine of the show tools around 

in a classic Hispano Suiza car.  The organizers of this meeting hoped to 

have a car from the same era to park at the Seelbach Hilton for an 

hour or so as a photo backdrop.  The date of the event was the Friday 

of Street Rod Nationals, narrowing the possible suspects (murder myster lingo!).  Undeterred, I reached out 

to Richard Alford and asked if he would consider driving his ’32 Buick sedan to the Seelbach.  Without 

hesitation, Richard said “sure”. While Richard’s Buick looks all original from the outside, it carries modern 

Camaro running gear making it the perfect car for a trip downtown. 

The day came and I rode downtown with Richard and Norene in the Buick.  Shortly after we arrived at the 

Seelbach, out come the meeting attendees  dressed in their 

period costumes and regalia.  They were overjoyed at 

having Richard’s Buick to use as a photo backdrop and were 

very generous in their gratitude to Richard and Norene.  

Pretty sure the Alfords had as much fun as the meeting 

attendees!  People are finding us on the web, not only to 

join but for these sort of fun activities.  If you have not 

visited the KYANA Region website lately, have a look.  We 

have been uploading event photos for just about every 

recent event.  If you were unable to attend, you can still see 

what took place.  Our website address is on the front page 

of The Sidelight. 

September and October usually provide great weather for local car shows and events.  Check out this 

month’s Sidelight for a host of upcoming opportunities to have fun with your cars and fellow members. 

Remember…it’s supposed to be fun!  

 

FROM THE PRESIDENT MARK KUBANCIK 



 

 

 
KYANA Region Board Meeting Minutes – August 9, 2022 
 
Location: KYANA Clubhouse 
 
KYANA Region Board Members Present: Mark Kubancik, Tim Truax, Roger Stephan, Chester 
Robertson, Brian Hill, Brian Koressel  
 
KYANA Region Members Present: Ruth Hill, Ken Martin 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:36 pm 
 
Secretary’s Report: Chester Robertson moved to accept the July meeting minutes, Tim Truax 
seconded the motion. The motion carried with all in favor. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Chester Robertson moved to accept the July report, Alex Wilkins seconded the 
motion. The motion carried with all in favor. Discussion continued about moving the C7 bank 
account to a location more accessible for the current board members, and about adding electronic 
payment options for club dues and activity fees.  
 
Activities: Chester Robertson updated the board on upcoming activities. See the calendar for 
newly added dates to end of year events.  
 
Membership: Nothing new to report.  
 
Clubhouse Rentals: Nothing new to report.  
 
Sidelight: Nothing new to report.  
 
Website: Nothing new to report.  
 
Old Business: As the club will be transitioning to a mid-year fiscal calendar starting in 2023, the 
board will begin working on a new budget.  
 
New Business: Discussion occurred on upcoming board elections for November.  
 
A motion to close the meeting was made by Chester Robertson and seconded by Tim Truax. The 
meeting adjourned at 8:17 pm. The next meeting will be held at the clubhouse on September 13 at 
6:30 pm.  
 

 

 

FROM THE SECRETARY ALEX WILKINS   



 

 

 

Fall is just around the corner and with falling temperatures we can get the old 
buggies out and enjoy the weather.  On September 11th, we have the Water 
Tower Show down on the river.  This event is hosted by Shawn McDonald. Please 
get your name on the list soon.  This September 16-17th, KYANA is going back to 

Nashville Tn. for an overnight trip.  The entertainment will be antique cars, country music, and 
food.  What a weekend!  The next day on September 18th, a Sunday afternoon, between 2-4, we 
will be visiting Village Crossing Retirement Community for the third year in a row.  The retirees will 
get to view our antiques, and in return, we get a delicious dinner for all the members that 
preregister. 
 
The Bowman Field Festival and the St Francis Car Show are on the first weekend of October.  Let's 
get out and have some fun in the early part of fall!   Chester 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 We received a thank you card from Lawrence Chesser, which 

reads:  Dear KYANA Club, Thank you for the delicious fruit basket which 

contained much more delicious items I shared with Kathy.  God Bless 

Clarence Chesser. 

 

 Anthony Clayton is recovering from hernia repair. 

 

 KYANA wishes to express our sympathy to Frank and Therese Hayden in the loss of her 

father. 

 

 KYANA wishes to express our sympathy to Chris and Carolyn Ostby in the loss of his 

brother. 

 

 KYANA wishes to express our sympathy to the Mills family in the loss of long time KYANA 

member Vonley Mills.   

 

We hope to see everyone at the picnic.  Have a great rest of the summer.  Patsy 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

KYANA EVENTS BY CHESTER ROBERTSON 

PRAYERS, THANKS AND CONGRATULATIONS 



 
 

Wednesday, September 7 

The staff at StoryPoint Middletown retirement community asked KYANA 

to display our antique vehicles at their facility on Wednesday afternoon 

September 7.  If you are able to attend and brighten the day for the 

residents, please plan to arrive around 2:00 p.m. and expect to stay until 

around 4:00 p.m..  The name and address of the facility is listed 

below.  Please RSVP to me if you plan to attend.  Hope to see you there! 

StoryPoint Middletown 

500 Meridian Hills Dr 

Middletown, KY 40243 

 Mark Kubancik 

Email: mark.kubancik@gmail.com 

Phone: 502-797-8555 

 

 

 

Friday, September 9 

 

The staff at Louisville East Post Acute asked KYANA to display our antique 

vehicles at their facility on Friday afternoon September 9.  If you are able 

to attend and brighten the day for the residents, please plan to arrive 

around 1:30 p.m. and expect to stay until around 3:30 p.m..  The name and 

address of the facility is listed below.  Please RSVP to me if you plan to 

attend.  Hope to see you there! 

Louisville East Post Acute 

4200 Browns Lane 

Louisville, KY 40220  

Mark Kubancik 

Email: mark.kubancik@gmail.com 

Phone: 502-797-8555 

 
 

 
 

Village Crossing Car Display and Dinner 
Sunday, September 18, 2--4pm 

2400 Arnold Palmer Blvd. just off Old Henry Rd. near I265 
Third Annual Event 

MUST call or text Chester by September 16, by 2pm for FOOD Reservations 502-619-2916 

NURSING HOME VISITS & CAR DISPLAYS 

NURSING HOME VISITS & CAR DISPLAYS 

VILLAGE CROSSING CAR DISPLAY AND DINNER 
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Well, the Nashville Tennessee trip is less than a month away. We have 17 rooms at the Best Western 
Opryland reserved and 34 members signed up to go so as of now the trip is full. I will be sending out 
emails to all the respective members who are attending with an itinerary which will provide details 
of the trip. I want to say thank you to all the members who responded. We should have a good time 
at the museum. The Lane Motor museum is an eclectic collection of unusual automobiles. 

 

 

 

 

 

JDRF Car Show – Louisville Water Tower – 
Sunday, September 11 

KYANA member Shawn McDonald and his employer, Ford 

Motor Company’s Kentucky Truck Plant, are actively promoting 

and supporting the 14th annual JDRF car show to be held 

Sunday, September 11th at the Louisville Water Tower on River 

Road.  All car show proceeds benefit JDRF.  JDRF is a 

nonprofit organization that funds type 1 diabetes (T1D) 

research, provides a broad array of community and activist 

services to the T1D population. The organization actively advocates for regulation favorable to 

diabetes research and approval of new and improved treatment.  

To support this worthy cause, KYANA will be making a donation to JDRF for every KYANA show 

vehicle registered.  In exchange for the donation, KYANA members can pre-register for the show 

and have their registration fee waived if they act on or before Wednesday, September 7.  

If you plan to attend next the show, please contact Shawn McDonald via phone or email and provide 

your name and car details.  Please register for the show via Shawn and not via any online show 

registration page.  Shawn will record the information and you will not need to pay a registration fee 

on show day.  Please direct any questions to Shawn McDonald. 

Shawn McDonald 

Mobile phone: 502-758-6103 

Email: Shawnmcdonald87@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

THE LANE MOTOR MUSEUM 

 

 

JDRF CAR SHOW 

mailto:Shawnmcdonald87@yahoo.com


 

 

Be sure to mark this event and date on your 
calendar because this is one that you don’t want to miss. 
Saturday, October 1st from 10:00AM to 3:00PM is the 
date for the annual St. Francis of the Fields Car Show (in 
case of rain it will be held the following day, Sunday, 
October 2nd from noon until 5:00PM). The location for 
this event is: 6710 Wolf Pen Branch Road.  

Each year there are hundreds of cars are on 
display. You will see antique cars, hot rods and even 
custom cars. So, no matter what your taste there is 
something there for everyone. All registration fees to 
enter your car in this event will be paid by KYANA. This 
makes it free to all KYANA members and pre-members. I 
have been to this show many times. It’s like a park, with 
rolling grounds and huge shade trees everywhere. They 
will have drawing for prizes all day long plus some of the 
best BBQ you have ever tasted. KYANA is offering all our 
members a great deal if you would like to have lunch 
thereon the grounds. Just send me $5.00 and I will give 
you a $10.00 food voucher when you arrive at the show. 
There is no limit, for every $5.00 your get a $10.00 

voucher. Please send your checks in by September 24th.  
If possible, try to arrive at the show a little early so we can park close together as a club. I will have 

cold bottled water and crackers for all members. I’m looking forward to seeing many of you there. Its going 
to be a fun day. Any questions, please don’t hesitate to call.  

Roger Stephan  10220 Dodge Lane    Louisville, KY 40272      Phone: 502-640-0115 

 

 

 

 YOUNG HEARTS THEATRE PROUDLY PRESENTS: 

THE FRISKY FIFTIES 

The next Young Hearts production is coming soon!  This show is called The 

Frisky Fifties and is filled with song, dance, and music from the 1950s, along 

with lots of laughs!  (Rumor has it that one of our own KYANA folks is in this 

show, too!)  So come on out and enjoy a great show!  As always, Young Hearts 

does not charge for tickets, but gladly accepts any donations. 

• When:  September 29-30 and October 1-2 

• Where:  Ursuline Arts Center 

              3113 Lexington Road 

• Time:  2:00 p.m. each day 

• What:  Lots of great music, dance, and filled with fun! 

Any questions, call Jane Burke, 500-8012. 

ST. FRANCIS OF THE FIELDS CAR SHOW 

YOUNG HEARTS THEATRE 



 

BowmanFest – October 1-2, 2022 – Bowman Field 

 

After a two-year Covid hiatus, BowmanFest will return again to 

Bowman Field the first weekend in October.  Several car clubs, 

including KYANA, have been invited to display antique vehicles in a 

prominent location closer to the static plane display area, food trucks, 

and restrooms.  KYANA will be providing food options and a plan to 

meet and enter the show field together so we can park as a group.  

Below are some additional details about this year’s BowmanFest. 

 
What: BowmanFest - Aviation & Military Heritage Festival 

Where: Bowman Field on Taylorsville Road 

When: Saturday October 1st and Sunday October 2nd, 2022 

Time: Gates open 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. Saturday 

 Gates open 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Sunday 

 on Saturday at 9 a.m. there will be a 5K taking place on the 

 runway and you can register for it on the event website.  
Why: To Honor our Military and Veterans and celebrate 100 Years 

 of aviation history at Bowman Field 

Cost: $20 General Public; $15 Seniors; $50 for a Family of 4 

 $10 Youth (14 Years old and younger) 

 
No charge to veterans and active military with a valid ID. 
No charge to antique and collector car exhibitors and guests. 

Cars: Antique and Collector Cars along with Military Vehicles 

 There will be a separate entrance and exit for "show" cars. 

Other: There will be entertainment, food trucks, beverage trucks, 

 a kid’s area, military reenactments, and live air shows. 
 

Due to the 5k race on Saturday as well as other traffic, we are going to gather as a club at 8:00 am 

each day (Saturday & Sunday) at the Bowman Field Drivers License Testing parking lot located at 

3501 Roger E Schupp St, Louisville, KY 40205 (access from Gast Blvd. off Dutchman’s Lane).  We 

will enter the show field as a group around 8:30 am each day. 

Anyone planning to attend BowmanFest and display a vehicle is requested to RSVP with event 

sponsor Chris Mueller prior to the weekend of October 1-2.  This allows him to plan for food and 

parking.  Thanks! 

Chris Mueller  mobile 502-291-0717  call or text |  email: cmueller442@outlook.com  

BOWMANFEST UPDATE 

mailto:cmueller442@outlook.com


 

         

The Kentucky Railway Museum Car Show is coming again this 
year Saturday, October 15th in New Haven, KY. KYANA will 
pay the registration fee again this year for each old car that 
members enter in the show. Food and drinks will be available 
for you to purchase at the show. Please send a $5 check 
made out to KYANA to: Neil White 3512 Echo Valley Cir. 
LaGrange KY 40031 before the 7th of October. All checks will 
be returned at the show. 
 

The show grounds will have food, museum tours, door prizes, music, a 50/50 raffle and photos will 
be available. All show entrants can take a $10 per person round trip train ride to Boston. Many 
awards will be given out around 5PM. All "best of" winners will receive free photos. Please see 
kyrail.org for more information. 
 
We will meet at 7:30AM behind the Chick-Fil- A parking lot on Bardstown Rd. Just south of the Gene 
Snyder Freeway (I-265) exit 17. We will leave at 8:00AM for the museum.  We start out by going 
south on Bardstown Road Route 31E all the way to Bardstown. In Bardstown we will turn at the first 
right in the traffic circle onto Rt 31E. After passing two red lights turn left (south) on 31E and follow 
this to New Haven. The museum is on the left side of the road at the railroad tracks. The drive to the 
museum is about one hour from the Chick-Fil-A. Call Neil White with any questions: (502) 263-9064. 
 

 
 

 

  

The KYANA Region Nominating Committee will be accepting resumes for the 2023 Board of 

Directors: President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and 2 director positions.  This is your 

opportunity to step up and serve KYANA on the Region board of directors.  If you are interested and 

have questions about the duties and responsibilities, please contact current President Mark 

Kubancik (502) 797-8555.  Otherwise, if you are ready to run, please state the position for which you 

are running and submit your resume to the Nominating Committee Chairperson Tim Truax 

at truax.tim@gmail.com or via U.S. Mail to Tim Truax, 13760 Bearcamp Rd, Louisville, KY  40272-

1935.  Electronic resume submission is preferred but not mandatory.  Deadline for resume 

submission is Friday September 16.  Thank you for considering service to your club! 

 

KENTUCKY RAILWAY MUSEUM CAR SHOW 

KYANA BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION 

mailto:truax.tim@gmail.com


 

Thanks to the efforts of Jerry & Carol Bass, 43 KYANA members enjoyed a pleasant night out August 2 at 
Jefferson Mall in support of LMPD, Louisville Fire & Rescue, and other area first responders.  America's 
National Night Out (NNO) is a national community-building campaign that promotes police-community 
partnerships.  Enjoy these photos from this important community-building event. 

 

  
 

   
 

  
 
 

AMERICA’S NATIONAL NIGHT OUT- LMPD OUTREACH & SUPPORT 



 

 

 

These are a few of the cars we saw at the Keeneland Concours d'Elegance event in July. 
From the Concours website: “Each year we have fantastic support from our regional Car Clubs. 
These dedicated owners come out to support their club and the Keeneland Concours d’Elegance." 
The UK Children's Hospital was the beneficiary of their charity this year. 

There were 200 cars at the event, ranging from early 20th century cars to modern Porsches 
and Corvettes. Prominent were two Corvette and two Porsche clubs. 

We look forward to a big KYANA involvement in this event in July, 2023! 
 

   
 
   
 
   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEENLAND CONCOURS D’ELEGANCE CAR SHOW 



 

                               

THE LEXINGTON 

Kentucky & Indiana built car: 1908 - 1927 

Steven Lippmann August 2022 

 Vehicles have been and are made in Kentucky. Nowadays, there are Louisville Fords, Corvettes from 

Bowling Green, and Toyotas of Georgetown. Lots of automobile parts are also made in various Kentucky 

locations. Indiana also was and still is a significant vehicle manufacturing state. 

 What about cars built in Kentucky early in the 20th century? That included Louisville’s Dixie Flyer, the 

Firefly Speedster, and the Urban Electric tractor. Between 1912 and 1923, these were products of the 

Kentucky Wagon Manufacturing Company of Louisville. Some of us have knowledge about these three 

products. By appointment, one can still view a Dixie Flyer, on exhibit at the Kentucky Tractor Company in 

Louisville. During 1912, another company planned to produce a car, the Kentucky Electric; however, none 

were built. Were there any others? 

 The Lexington was an early four-cylinder car initially produced in Lexington, Kentucky by the 

Lexington Motor Company. They were an “assembly vehicle,” put together with parts from many different 

sources. Lexingtons were built there between 1908 and 1910. The original intent of the owners, who had 

been horse-racing enthusiasts, was to enter competitive automotive racing. Subsequently, however, 

fabrication moved to Connersville, Indiana in 1910. Not doing well financially, the company nearly collapsed 

in 1912, 1923, and 1926, but was twice rescued by added monetary backing. 

One early financial supporter for Lexington automobiles in 1913 was the Ansted family-owned United 

States Automotive Corporation. Ansted assembled Howard engines, and they powered Lexington. The 

company made a potentially lucrative deal with General Motors, contracting to produce a high volume of six-

cylinder Ansted engines for GM’s Durrant and Princeton automobiles. GM ordered 30,000 of these engines, 

but some patent infringement questions dampened enthusiasm. It was a great idea, but too late for the 

Lexington Motor Company, partly because of a countrywide recession with diminished car sales in the 1920s. 

The Ansted family diversified into other ventures. Decades later, one of the members acquired a fast race-

car, winning the Indianapolis 500 two times in the mid-1960s, scored by A.J. Foyt, the famous auto racing 

driver. 

One Lexington innovation in 1919 was a dual exhaust system for each cylinder; that boosted power 

and gasoline mileage. Other engineering improvements included a rigid box cross-section frame for 

strengthening the undercarriage. The emergency brake operated on the driveshaft rather than on the wheels. 

Vehicles were produced in a wide variety of styles that included roundabouts, roadsters, touring cars, 

limousines, coupes, sedans, and sedanettes, many with a variety of seating capacities.   

 Lexington’s racing niche had success in 1909 and 1910 by winning the Glidden, multi-thousand-mile 

endurance tour and the Indianapolis 500 in 1912. Some prestige came by winning the Colorado Pikes Peak 

mountain-climbing race three times between 1920 and 1924. Yet, these victories never translated into high 

sales; the Lexington brand never achieved a wide-spread reputation. It was not a prestige automobile, nor a 

real performance car, or even just a fast, reliable vehicle for the public. This issue was reflected in the 

manufacturing. Performance options favored hill climbing and racing; however, the body styles were less 

popular. At the company’s peak they operated 10 factories, and they were recognized for joining many 

THE LEXINGTON AUTOMOBILE 



different parts into a finished automobile. There had been interest in expanding the company, but 

competition remained a problem.  

 The aftermath of a recession following World War I led to the demise of many automobile companies. 

Lexington in its first year fabricated under 200 cars, but they gradually escalated to an annual peak of over 

6,000 during the 1920s.  Production subsequently declined to well below 200 units in a year; that small 

number was economically unsustainable. They never achieved enough volume, having captured just a small 

automotive following. The last financial shortfall led to the end of the company; the manufacture of the 

Lexington ceased in 1927.  

That same year, E.L. Cord, of Indiana’s Auburn Automobile Company, purchased the Ansted Engine 

Company and the Lexington Motor Car Company. Then, $2 million was invested in upgrading their factories 

ultimately into state-of-the-art Auburn, Cord, and Duesenberg manufacturing plants.  

 For those wanting to know more about the Lexington, there is a book: the Lexington Automobile, A 

Complete History. It is authored by Richard A. Stanley and published in 2007 by McFarland and Company, 

Inc. (ISBN-13: 978-0786469345). This publication also contains numerous photos, old-time advertisements, 

drawings, and maps. 

 

 

    

 

 



 
             

                                   KYSWAP 

KYANA SWAP MEET    
LARGEST INDOOR 

SWAP MEET 
57th YEAR - SINCE 1965 

March 11-12, 2023 
KY State Fair & Exposition Center 

937 Phillips Lane 

Louisville, KY 40209  

Saturday – 8:00am – 6:00pm 

     Sunday – 8:00 – 4:00pm  
 

Admission - $10.00 per day 
Children under 12 Free with an adult 

 

Room for over 1140 Vendors under one roof 

  Regular Space -    (10x20) - $90.00 

Corner Space -  (10x20) - $100.00 

Carpeted Space -          (10x10) - $50.00 

       100 Space Outside Car Corral 

                           Contact: Kevin Alwes 

                                 502-468-1442 

                             $30.00 per space 

 

CONTACT 

Maureen Vannatta     Chester Robertson 

502-619-2917     502-619-2916 

kyanaswapmeet@gmail.com   chestererobertson@gmail.com 

 

Visit us on the web: www.kyanaswapmeet.com 

mailto:kyanaswapmeet@gmail.com
http://www.kyanaswapmeet.com/


 

DATE EVENT SPONSOR 

Postponed January Business Meeting Donna Burchett 

January 22-23 World of Wheels Car Show Jerry Bass 

February 13 Derby Dinner Playhouse Alethea Hayes 

February 20 Swap Meet Planning Meeting Morgan Howard 

March 4  Chili & Soup Night at the KYANA Clubhouse Ken Martin 

March 11-13  KYANA Swap Meet Robertson & Vannatta 

April 1 Salvage Yard Tour Mark Kubancik 

April 16 Easter Egg Hunt Beverly Foster 

April 24 Swap Meet Appreciation Dinner Jenni Mulrooney 

May 14 Pack/Troop 81 Car Show Eric Hill 

May 21 Shirley’s Way Car Show Mike Mulrooney 

June 4 KYANA Spring Clubhouse Clean Up        Jerry Bass 

June 11 KYANA Yard Sale Hill Families 

June 12 Play & Dinner – Little Colonel Playhouse Bob & Jane Burke 

June 17-18  AACA Eastern Spring Nationals- Beckley, WV Jim & Sandy Joseph 

June 24  J-Town Senior Center Summer Fest Car Display Danita & Ray Hayes 

June 25 Aviation Museum of Kentucky and the 
Nostalgia Station Toy and Train Museum 

Carl Johnson 

July 4 Norton Commons Parade Mark Kubancik 

July 14 Nursing Home Visit- Lyndon Woods Mark Kubancik 

July 16 Keeneland Concours Day Trip Kenneth & Donna Martin 

August 2 National Night Out with LMPD- Jeff Mall Jerry Bass 

August 7 Country Music Show David Hill 

August 28 KYANA Picnic Pat Palmer-Ball 

Sept 7 & 9 Nursing Home Visits- Middletown & Hikes Point Mark Kubancik 

September 11 Water Tower Car Show Shawn McDonald 

Sept. 16-17 Nashville TN – Lane Museum & Dinner Show Jerry & Carol Bass 

September 18 Car Display at Village Crossing Retirement Chester Robertson 

October 1 St. Francis Car Show Roger Stephan 

October 1-2 Bowman Field Festival Chris Mueller 

October 4-7 Hershey Fall Nationals AACA 

October 15 Kentucky Train Museum Show                       Neil White 

October 16 Corydon Fall Auto Show                        Alex Wilkins 

October 22 Toys for Tots Breakfast                    Alan & Maureen Vannatta 

November 5 Veteran’s Day Parade                 Chester Robertson 

November 20 Awards and Elections                 Beverly Foster 

November 25 Light up Louisville Parade         Alan Vannatta 

December 4 Adult Christmas Party                Brian & Shelly Koressel 

December 17 Children’s Christmas Party Kubancik & Mulrooney Family 

 

KYANA EVENTS FOR 2022 
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